
[Type text]	[Type text]	[Type text]

		[image: ]Weston on the Green
Neighbourhood Plan Update
[bookmark: _GoBack]Village News
May 2016
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      




Since the last issue of the Village News, members of the Neighbourhood Plan Steering Group have been working hard bringing together all the proposals and comments received from the village to form the draft proposal which will be presented to Cherwell District Council for comment.

The final Plan will lay out an approved strategy for growing and developing Weston-on-the-Green in the period from present to 2031 in 3 stages: years 1-5 (2017-2022), years 6-10 (2022-2027) and years 11-15 (2027-2031).  Once the plan is agreed, the Parish Council takes responsibility for implementing the policies.  	Comment by Alex Reid: Diane: I’ve put this in to bulk up the text but am happy for it to be deleted if you feel it’s too much information too soon.
I lifted the dates etc from the Appendix and they don’t make sense (I’ve edited them to fit 15 years but it doesn’t add up to 2031) so a) if this para stays in this needs sorting and b) the appendix needs to be looked at before it goes for editing.


Alex – I would shorten it and put a full stop after 2031.  Yes, we need to look at the dates more carefully. D

Before it goes to CDC we will hold a third village meeting to explain the policies in this draft proposal - all of which have arisen from the two village consultation meetings held in October and February.

The date of this meeting is yet to be confirmed but we will let the village know via banners, posters and a leaflet through each door.

As ever, we welcome all your comments on the proposals we have put forward.  They can be seen on our website at http://www.wotgneighbourhoodplan.co.uk/ or go to Facebook.com, and search for Weston on the Green Neighbourhood Plan.

If you would like to discuss any points that have been raised so far, or if you would like updates by email, please either email the Chair, Diane Bohm: diane@wotgneighbourhoodplan.co.uk or call her on 01869 352006.  

The dates of the forthcoming Steering Group Meetings, all at the Village Hall at 7.30 pm, are:

9th June 2016
14th July 2016

All are welcome.
Alex Reid
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